
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - FEBRUARY 4, 2008 

REQUEST FOR STAFF TO ENSURE 4 WAY STOP SIGN REMAIN AT THE INTERSECTION 
OF CANADA DRIVE AND VELLORE PARK BOULEVARD 

Recommendation 

Councillor Peter Meffe recommends that Staff be directed to ensure that the 4 way stop presently 
located at the intersection of Canada Dive and Vellore Park Boulevard not be removed. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
Nil. 
 
Communications Plan 
 
Not required. 

Purpose 

To ensure that the 4 way stop sign remain in place at this intersection. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The intersection of Canada Drive and Vellore Park Boulevard is the busiest intersection in the 
Block 33W subdivision.  Presently this intersection is also a school bus drop off zone.  Residents 
have also expressed their concerns with respect to the large volume of truck traffic along with 
vehicular traffic in this area.  The removal of the stop sign would also encourage speeding along 
this busy intersection.  I believe it is important that this 4 way stop is maintained at this 
intersection as it will control traffic and prevent the possibility of accidents occurring for the 
reasons mentioned above. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020 
 
This report is consistent with the Vaughan Vision 2020 strategic initiatives to enhance and ensure 
community safety, health and wellness. 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
Nil. 

Conclusion 

It is my feeling that this is a reasonable request and it would be in the City’s best interest to have 
this 4 way stop maintained.  

Attachments 

None. 

Report prepared by: 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Peter Meffe, 
Councillor, Ward 1 


